
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS COUNCIL (GRC) MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Name:   Date Submitted: 

Company Name & Title: 

Address:   

Work Phone: Cell Phone: 

Email:   

How long have you been with this company?   

How long have you lived in Janesville or the Rock County area? 

Why are you interested in becoming member of the Government Relations Council? 

Our Council takes positions on local, state and federal issues that are important to the area business community, and 

we often ask GRC members to contact elected officials in support of these positions.  Are you comfortable being an 

advocate for Forward Janesville and the business community?  Please explain as necessary. 

Please tell us about your current and previous volunteer experience in the community. 

Our group generally meets once a month (third Tuesday @ 12 Noon), and we expect members to attend most GRC 

meetings.  Does this work in your schedule?   

Does your employer support your request to join the Government Relations Council?  Please explain as necessary. 

Please submit completed applications to Dan Cunningham at danc@forwardjanesville.com.  Thank you! 

mailto:danc@forwardjanesville.com

